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Finally, please also note that in line with the transparency policy adopted by the Governing Council in 

February 2022, opinions issued by the Ethics Committee on private activities of high-level ECB officials 

are published on the ECB website with a six-month delay1. 

With kind regards, 

The Chairman of the Ethics Committee (Erkki Liikanen) 

1 https://www.ecb.europa.eu/press/govcdec/otherdec/2022/html/ecb.gc220218~ae2df56b2a.en.html. 

https://www.ecb.europa.eu/press/govcdec/otherdec/2022/html/ecb.gc220218%7Eae2df56b2a.en.html

